
 
 

 Phone Number: +1 437-855-3301 
Address: PO Box 23590 King's Point Plaza PO Brampton, Ontario L6V 4J4 
 

April 24, 2025 

Committee of Adjustment, City of Brampton 
C/o Clara Vani 
Secretary of Treasurer for Committee of Adjustment 
City of Brampton 
 
Hello Clara 
 
Upon submitting our application of Minor Variance, we were informed that the fees have been 

changed from January 2025 to $11,949.  It was a drastic change from the fees we paid 3 years 

ago which was a little over $656 (which is a residential property). 

We would be grateful if the Committee of Adjustment would reconsider reducing the fees as we 

are a registered charity who rely mostly on donations and funding. 

 As a non-profit organization dedicated to helping women fleeing intimate partner 

violence. While we understand the need to cover these costs, but it’s a big cost compared to three 

years ago. We would like to continue doing the great work that we do in the Region, which is 

providing a safe space for these women who are fleeing abuse. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. We greatly appreciate your understanding and look 

forward to your positive response. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Tamara Lakeman, Director 

 

  


